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From: David Viar
Sent: Friday, November 9, 2018 11:43 AM
To: everyone
Subject: Ventura Area Fires

Glendale Community College Colleagues,

The Woolsey Fire burning in Ventura County at this moment may be more than 30 miles from
GCC,

but the conspicuous plume of smoke to our west is a visual reminder that the 10-thousand acre
fire

is having a very real impact on our GCC family.

Several of our employees and students are in or near the fire zone at this hour. Please keep
them

present in your mind and consider ways you and/or the College may be able to help in the
hours

and days ahead.

At this point, the fire is not affecting operations at any of the GCC campuses. We will continue
to
monitor the situation and send out any updates if that changes.

David Viar
Superintendent/President



